

Friars Close, Wellingborough Northamptonshire, NN8 2LA

> Tel: 01933 304950 Fax: 01933 304951

Email: office@friars.northants.sch.uk

www.friarsacademy.org

25th September 2023



Dear Parents and Carers

Macmillan Coffee Morning Friday 29th September

On Friday 29th September Friars Academy will be supporting the Macmillan Cancer Support Nurses by holding a coffee morning in the Friary between 10.30am and 11.30am.

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join us in supporting the excellent work of the Macmillan charity. The Year 11 students will be serving tea / coffee and there will of course be a range of cakes available to purchase. Please enter via the main academy entrance where students and staff will greet you and assist in signing you in. If you would like your child to join you for a drink and some cake, we will have some runners who will bring them to the hall when you arrive.

We are encouraging students to support this very worthy cause by either donating cakes and / or biscuits which can be brought into school on Thursday 28th September, as well as bringing in some money to buy a cake themselves; a donation of £1 is recommended to avoid too much money being brought into school.

We would like to thank you in advance for your support of this worthy cause.

Yours faithfully

Miss L Dorrian
Key Stage 4 Leader

Friars Academy is part of Better Together Learning Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with Company Number 0872255.

The registered office is at Friars Close, Wellingborough, Northamptonshire NN8 2LA









